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Benjamin Gluck Quoted in Los Angeles Times
Continuing Coverage of FBI and DEA’s Seizure of
Safe Deposit Boxes in Beverly Hills

Principal Benjamin Gluck was recently quoted in the Los Angeles Times in its continuing coverage
of the government's search and seizure of hundreds of safe deposit boxes from U.S. Private Vaults
in Beverly Hills. Gluck currently represents a number of clients who had their property taken by
federal agents during the raid in late March. 

The article discusses that as reports of the seizure arise, more legal challenges surface with
several customers suing the government, emphasizing that prosecutors had no right to suspect
them of criminal acts. Legal scholars have concurred, characterizing the seizure as "egregious" and
saying "the U.S. attorney's office in Los Angeles is testing constitutional restraints on the
government's power to seize private property."

Read the full article here. 

Furthermore, Gluck describes how the FBI forfeiture affected one of his clients and their valuables.
Read the recent coverage on the Los Angeles Times here.

https://www.birdmarella.com/attorneys/benjamin-gluck/
https://www.birdmarella.com/bird-marella-files-for-tro-against-united-states-search-and-seizure-of-safety-deposit-boxes-belonging-to-hundreds-of-customers/
https://www.latimes.com/california/story/2021-04-08/seizure-beverly-hills-safe-deposit-boxes-lawsuits
https://www.latimes.com/california/story/2021-06-09/fbi-beverly-hills-safe-deposit-boxes-forfeiture-cash-jewelry

